May 11th, 2018
Shellfish Department and Board of Selectmen:

| am writing to request a transfer of my oyster farm grant located in Menemsha Pond to Jeremy
Larsen Scheffer. Although | obtained the grant in hopes of starting a farm, my path led me in
other directions and time did not permit me to oyster farm. | spoke with Jeremy at length about
his aspirations and plans for the oyster grant and | think he will be a great addition to the Town’s
shellfish community.

| want to thank the town, selectmen, and the shellfish department for the opportunity you gave

me. | hope the Town finds this transfer request agreeable. If you need any further information or
have any questions, please let me know.

Respectiully,

EGCEIVE

-

Elisha Weisnher
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